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Canary Islands food banks receive fuel cards 

from Fundación Cepsa 
  

● Intended for the vehicles the associations use to do their work in 
the community 

● This donation stems from the Great Food Drive organized every 

year throughout Spain 

 

Fundación Cepsa donated fuel cards to the food banks of Tenerife and Las Palmas de 

Gran Canaria for the vehicles that both entities use to distribute food to NGOs, soup 
kitchens, and other assistance centers on the Islands.  

This donation arose from the donation campaign the Great Food Drive, which is 

organized every year by the food banks of Spain. Fundación Cepsa has been participating 
in the food drive since it began. Cepsa professionals and their families responded to the 
usual call for volunteers through the Voluntas Corporate Volunteer Program with the 

Foundation's commitment to donate fuel for each volunteer.  

Despite the fact that the food banks’ last campaign could not be carried out with in-
person volunteers to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and they instead provided 

monetary donations directly and at the cash registers of the collaborating supermarkets, 
Fundación Cepsa has once again maintained its commitment to support this great cause 
by donating fuel cards. 

In 2020, Fundación Cepsa also donated 70,000 euros to the food banks of the Canary 
Islands to alleviate the effects of the health crisis, in addition participating as a 
collaborating entity in the Solidarity Telethon organized in December by the food bank 

of Tenerife, a massive event resulting in the collection of 25,000 kilos of food. 
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